Grantham College stands against racism and supports the values and ethos of Black Lives Matter and stands in solidarity with the Black Lives Matter movement. We continue to work towards embodying these values and ethos and commit to anti-racism work as a college.

At Grantham College, we see Black Lives Matter as a movement for positive change, an opportunity to re-examine how we do things, and an intrinsic part of our mission as a college. As an institution of education, the movement has highlighted the importance of our role as educators to discuss racism, oppression and injustice and not shy away from conversations that may have felt uncomfortable for some in the past. We will integrate thought-provoking materials into our tutorial and curriculum programmes and continue to strive for greater diversity, awareness and understanding. 

We stand united, and we are committed to change. 

